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The purpose of this annual yearbook is to honor our many sup­
porters and also to give the community a glimpse of life at the 
Levey Hebrew Day School

We would like to give special thanks to those families who are 
supporting our school through the establishment of endowment 
and scholarship funds. This year we are pleased to announce the 
establishment of the

Rose Modes Elowitch Fund

This fund joins the following endowed trusts in helping to ensure 
the continuity of the LHDS, an institution where children are taught 
Jewish culture, ideas and religion.

Mr. and Mrs. A. Ackerman Trust Fund
Mrs. Bella C. Kates Scholarship Fund
Mrs. Jacob Levinsky Endowment Fund 
The Reef Family Fund in Memory of Dora and 

Samuel Reef
Mrs. Ruth Slotsky for the Mark Slotsky Scholarship Fund 
The Nathan and Rose Chandler Charitable Fund

We would also like to thank the following for their continued 
support:

Abraham S. and Fannie B. Levey Foundation 
The Jewish Federation of Southern Maine 
The Shaarey Tphiloh Minyan 
Mr. and Mrs. Owen Mack



From the Staff...

We, at the Levey Hebrew Day School, are very fortunate to have 
recently received funding from the Jewish Federation for the pur­
pose of developing a computer center in our school

Studies have shown that a computer is an excellent educational 
tool. It appeals to students of all interests and abilities; it enables 
teachers to tailor programs to the individual needs of their students; 
and it prepares students for a world in which computers are used in 
business, government and industry. Being exposed to the operation 
of a computer and its programming language can only help children 
in their future endeavors.

To help students in Jewish schools take advantage of the enrich­
ment that a computer brings to a classroom, many programs have 
been created to teach Hebrew language and Judaica. We have pur­
chased an Apple lie computer with all of the accessories to give it 
Hebrew-English capabilities. The software that we have purchased 
covers many areas of Jewish life, including holidays; Hebrew 
vocabulary, grammar, and composition; studies on Israel and the 
Bible; as well as materials to aid teachers in making new programs 
for their students. We would like to thank the Federation for their 
continued support and particularly for this exciting new project.

We continue to offer a superior education for our students in 
both Jewish and secular studies in math, science, language arts, and 
other secular subjects.

The combined efforts of our dedicated staf, concerned Executive 
Board, the Board of Trustees, and continued generous support of 
the community have enabled us to complete another year of 
growth and innovation. We look forward to a future of continued 
academic growth and service to the Jewish community

Ann Muyderman, Executive Director 
Rashie Reichert, Religious Administrator 
Christine Woodward, Secular Administrator 
Roberta Cordon, Patti Lerman, and Toby Simon
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From the president...
The 1985-86 academic year has proved to be a turning point for 

the Levey Hebrew Day School. With an enrollment increase of 50% 
over the previous year, the addition of a sixth grade curriculum, and 
the continued generous support of the Jewish community, the Day 
School has found itself in a strengthened position.

This winter, the Parent Board began a successful search for a pro­
fessional school administrator who would be able to lead the 
school to further growth and into new directions. The search com­
mittee is pleased to announce the appointment of Rabbi Reuven 
Pollack as the administrator of the LHDS for the I986-87 academic 
year. Rabbi Pollack, who received his Masters in Educational Ad­
ministration and Leadership degree from Worcester State College, 
brings to the Day School five years of administrative and teaching 
experience. We know that under his direction, the LHDS will 
flourish and become a leader in Jewish education in Northern New 
England.

I wish to thank the parents and staff of the LHDS who have 
dedicated so much of their time, energy and inner selves to working 
for the development and success of the Day School over the past 
six years. It has been an enriching experience to have participated 
in that growth. The entire Jewish community can look forward to 
the ongoing success of the Levey Hebrew Day School in the future.

Paula Borelli
President 1985-86



Executive Subs

A special thanks also goes out to all those who worked on this 
book and the fund-raising campaign connected with it, especially

Dr. and Mrs. Brian Dorsk
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Harrisburg
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Harrisburg
Mr. Norman Reef
In memory of our beloved son Jose 

Mr. and Mrs. Owen Mack

Campaign Co-Chairmen:

Yearbook Editors:

Larry Plotkin
Larry Waxier

Judy Bouchard
Teri Berenson

Fundraising Committee:

Paula Borelli 
Teri Berenson 
Paul Bouchard 
Rafi Minkin 
Harold Blatt

Larry Plotkin
Larry Waxier
Norman Reef
Rabbi Asher Reichert
Jan Reback

School Officers:

Paula Borelli 
Larry Plotkin 
Jan Reback
Larry Waxier

President
Vice President, Fund-raising
Vice President, Recruitment 
T reasurer

Trustee Board:

Hillary Dorsk 
Judith Llowitch
Robert Harrisburg
David Lewis
Norman Reef

Rabbi Asher Reichert
Ben Romanow
Rabbi Harry Sky
Jerry Slivka
Dr. Harold Woolf

Rachel Plotkin, lennifer Borel
the nice weather at the 1
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Rachel Plotkin, jennifer Borelli and Alissa Sturm enjoy 
the nice weather at the Lag B'Omer picnic.



Sponsors
Linda and Joe! Abramson 
Mr. and Mrs. Abe Ackerman 
Richard and Adele Aronson 
Alan Atkins and Family 
Teri and Megan Berenson 
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Berman 
Drs. Stephen and Francine Blattner 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Boxer 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Boxstein 
Mr. and Mrs. James Broder 
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Cohen 
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Cohen 
Mr. and Mrs. William Cohen 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Cope 
Mrs. Florence Druker
Cantor and Mrs. Chaim Dubin 
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Elowitch 
Rabbi and Mrs. Fishman 
Judge Caroline Glassman 
Howard Goldenfarb 
Norman and Phyllis Greenberg 
Dr. and Mrs. George Gordon 
Mr. and Mrs. Herschel Lerman 
Mr. and Mrs. Ira Levine 
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Lewis 
Suzanne Lewis
Dr. and Mrs. Bruce Nelson 
Dr. and Mrs. Alan Schneit 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Shapiro 
Mr. and Mrs. Bert Silverman 
Eli Sturm, Sherry Smith, Alissa and Jaime 
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Volk 
Frances Waxier 
Dr. Lloyd Wolf

Rashie Reichert
Religious Administrator

Patrons
A. Friend
Toni and Harold Blatt
Mr. Abe Elowitch
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Filler
In memory of my husband and fathe 
Dr. Frieda Ginsburg
Mr. Sidney Ginsburg
Joel and Diana Gold and family
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Lerman, Justin arx 
Mr. and Mrs. David Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. George Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Mandoff
Mr. and Mrs. Rafi Minkin and family 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Modes
In memory of parents Charles and Le

Joseph and Ida Moscowitz 
Brother and Sister-in-law 
Louis and Bertha Seavey
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Moscowrt 

Dr. and Mrs. Alfred Osher
Thomas Pearlman
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Plotkin and famth
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Richman
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Romanow
Kopel Shatz
Mrs. Mark Slotsky

Alvin Weisberg and Brant 

share a quiet moment at
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A. Friend
Toni and Harold Blatt
Mr. Abe Elowitch
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Filler
In memory of my husband and father, Robert Geller 
Dr. Frieda Ginsburg
Mr. Sidney Ginsburg
Joel and Diana Gold and family
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Lerman, Justin and Brnadon
Mr. and Mrs. David Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. George Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Mandoff
Mr. and Mrs. Rafi Minkin and family
Mr and Mrs. Joseph Modes
In memory of parents Charles and Lena Seavey 

Joseph and Ida Moscowitz 
Brother and Sister-in-law 
Louis and Bertha Seavey
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Moscowitz

Dr. and Mrs. Alfred Osher
Thomas Pearlman
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Plotkin and family
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Richman
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Romanow
Kopel Shatz
Mrs. Mark Slotsky

Alvin Weisberg and Brandon Lerman 

share a quiet moment at play time.


